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Grade 1 Educational Visit to Al Ain Oasis 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
EIS recognises the enriching educational value of engaging and captivating school trips.  
 
A visit to the Al Ain Oasis, a UNESCO Cultural Site, will allow our Grade 1 students to explore the historic falaj 
system. This system provides an interesting look into the innovative water solutions of the past. The 3,000-year-
old channels, created by the Bedouins, are still in use today. They transport water from distant mountains to 
support the thriving greenery of the oasis. 
 
The students of Grade 1 A & B will tour Al Ain Oasis on September 30, 2024 (Monday). A signed parent consent 
form is required for a child to participate in this endeavour. 
  
For participating students, be advised of the following: 

• You should come to school in your PE uniform.  
• The school will provide transportation to and from Al Ain Oasis. 
• A packed lunch and water bottle. 
• A cap or hat for protection. 

  
IMPORTANT: Please submit the consent slip to the class teacher by Thursday, 26.09.2024.  
This is a strict no-consent, no-trip policy.  
  
 
Kind regards, 
  
EIS Administration 
  


